This session will look at the reason for the development of the new Competency Framework for Designated Prescribing Practitioners. There will be a discussion on how it can be used by Education providers and NMP leads to support governance and accountability.  The competency framework can also be used to identify non-medical prescribers who are able to take on this new role. There will be a discussion on how prospective Practice Supervisors, Practice Assessors, Practice Educators and DPPs can evidence competence in the role. For a link to the framework see
https://www.rpharms.com/resources/frameworks/designated-prescribing-practitioner-competency-framework 


